
Please support the bill to help save the Goulburn and Murray Rivers  

The Brumby Holding water plan will benefit all Victorians !!!! 

ALL VICTORIANS – How often have we heard that phrase ? The North South Pipeline will 
only benefit Melbourne and its spreading suburbs. 

At present Melbourne, and Victoria is currently suffering huge power losses. Do Melbourne 
people realize that to pump water from the Goulburn River will require un-imaginable amounts 
of power and the power requirements will be ongoing. During the winter months Melbourne 
will not need the water from the Goulburn, but does the pipeline need to be kept full and 
flowing still using power ??? 

In the long hot summer months are Melbourne people willing to trade power cuts for non 
existent water from the Goulburn/Murray dust bowl ( once a food bowl ). 

  

FACT : The Goulburn River does flow into the Murray River and is part of the Murray/Darling 
system. Governments cannot change this fact by the stroke of a pen. 

 
Yours Sincerely,  
Anne Reynolds 




